

UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI Office of the Vice Chancellor

Prof. S.G. Kiama, BVM, MSc, (Nairobi), PhD, (Bern), MKNAS

Email: Website:

vc@uonbi.ac.ke www.uonbi.ac.ke Tel: +254-020-4910000 DL: +254-020-4913002/3 P.O. Box 30197 - 00100 - GPO Nairobi, Kenya

14th September, 2023

President
Shanghai University of Electric Power
1851 Huchenghuan Road
Pudong District
Shanghai, China 201305
Tel: 0086-21-616555062

(Attention: Prof. Fenyu Zeng, PhD)

Dear Madam,

INVITATION TO THE UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI FOR ACADEMIC VISIT

Greetings from the University of Nairobi

We acknowledge the existing collaborative agreement between your university and the University of Nairobi. In order to deepen our cooperation through international exchange and cooperation in scientific research, I wish to extend an invitation to the delegation from Shanghai University of Electric Power (SUEP) to visit University of Nairobi, Kenya on 20th to 23rd November, 2023 and hold discussions with a team from University of Nairobi.

All the expenses during the visit shall be borne by Shanghai University of Electric Power.

..../2



The members of the delegation will include:

SN	Name	Title	Chinese ID	Position
1.	Feng Jinzhang	Professor	310110196407310019	Vice President of SUEP
2.	Zeng Fenyu	Professor	650102196603154540	Director, International Exchange and Cooperation Office
3.	Zhang Chuanlin	Professor	321084198606100815	Executive Vice-Dean, School of Computer Science & Technology
4.	Xia Nenghong	Associate Professor	420984198201022435	Vice Director, Scientific Research Office
5.	Cong Liang	Associate Professor	211403198109160022	Director, Alumni Office

We look forward to meeting you in Nairobi

Yours sincerely,

PROF. STEPHEN KIAMA, PhD

VICE CHANCELLOR

Copy to:

Registrar, Administration

Director, Corporate Affairs